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Natural Gas Participation Agreement
 

Detail: Since July 1, 2001, the College has participated in the Kansas 
Association of School Boards Kansas Joint Utilities Management Program 
(KJUMP) for its supply of natural gas.  The current participation agreement for 
this consortium ends June 30, 2008.   
 
This consortium purchased natural gas in bulk for community colleges and USD’s 
in the state of Kansas.  KASB contracts with a third party administrator for the 
daily operation and supply for the program.  Since natural gas is purchased in 
advance, KASB has requested new participation agreements from all of its 
members.  The new participation agreement would extend the College’s 
participation until June 2011 and for one-year periods beginning July 1 in 
subsequent years. 
 
 Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board authorize the 
Chairman and College President to execute the attached member participation 
agreement with the Kansas Association of School Boards Kansas Joint Utilities 
Management Program (KJUMP) for the purchase of gas. 
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